
William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice President
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Re 

Mr. George W. Knighton, Chief 
Environmental Project Branch No. 1 
Directorate of Licensing 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20545 

Dear Mr. Knighton:

rch 30; 1973 

Indian Point unit No. 3 
Docket No. 50-286

In your letter of March 26, 1973, tome,' you re
quested the date that we will submit the supplement to 
the Environmental Report concerning the biological effects 
of plant operation and the biological effects of entrain
ment. The supplement will be submitted on April 6,-1973.  

We regret the delay in this submittal, which has 
been occasioned by our attempt to incorporate the most 
recent testimony from the Indian Point 2 licensing pro
ceeding into this supplement to the Environmental Report 
for Indian Point 3.  

Very truly yours,
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